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Comment - It is unreasonable to expand Medicaid in Virginia. The program is known to be inefficient, 
ineffective and wrought with fraud. Expanding it will only expand these monumental negatives many times 
over. In additional, the costs are virtually unsustainable as they currently are. The expansion will result in 
an economic nightmare for our Commonwealth (yes, even if the Federal Government reimburses us for a 
while). We absolutely must place priority on the health and well-being of the people of Virginia (all of us) 
and on the economic survival of the Commonwealth. Thank you.
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Comment to the MIRC
8 October 2013

It is unreasonable to expand Medicaid in Virginia.  The program is known to be inefficient, 
ineffective and wrought with fraud.  Expanding it will only expand these monumental 
negatives many times over.  In additional, the costs are virtually unsustainable as they 
currently are.  The expansion will result in an economic nightmare for our Commonwealth 
(yes, even if the Federal Government reimburses us for a while).
We absolutely must place priority on the health and well-being of the people of Virginia (all of 
us) and on the economic survival of the Commonwealth.
Thank you.

Kevin Peterson




